
COUNCIL OF THE BOROUGH OF  
NORTH TYNESIDE 

REFERENDUM ON GOVERNANCE MODEL 

 
THURSDAY, 5 MAY 2016 

 
NORTH TYNESIDE 

 

NOTICE OF POLL 
 

 

Notice is hereby given that: 
 

1. The poll for the Referendum on the Governance Model of North Tyneside Council 
will be held on Thursday 5 May 2016 between the hours of 7.00am and 10.00pm 
and will be taken together with the poll for the election of the Councillors for the 
Authority and the poll for the election of the Police and Crime Commissioner for 
the Northumbria Police Area. 
 

2. The question to be asked at the poll for the Referendum will be:  
 

How would you like North Tyneside Council to be run?  
By a Mayor who is elected by voters. This is how the Council is run now.  
 
Or  
 
By one or more Committees made up of elected Councillors. This would be a 
change from how the Council is run now. 

 
 
 
DATED: 27 April 2016 

Vivienne Geary 
 RETURNING OFFICER 
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